

Super- Luminary



Volume 1, Issue 59	May, 2008
IN THIS ISSUE	NEXT MEETING
 ❖ Donations ❖ Craft Show ❖ Next Meetings ❖ Sympathy ❖ Fashion Show ❖ Get Well Wishes ❖ New Book at Gift Shop ❖ Dues Are Now Past Due!!!! ❖ Roof Repair Donations ❖ Rifle Raffle 	Monday, June 2, 2008 is our annual (indoor) picnic 6:30 P.M Chairperson, Jane Baker say's, "come, bring a covered dish, with food in it, of course." Try to make the dish something that is not a dessert as we will be providing the main entrée, the beverages, and the dessert. As usual the cost will be \$5.00 per person payable at the door. If at all possible please call 855-9660 with the number that will be attending so we can make the necessary arrangements for food, the main dish, and the dessert. Thanks, Rosalie
FASHION SHOW.	DUES
Mark your calendars now for the luncheon and Fashion Show at the Sussex Pines Country Club, June 21 st . Tickets at \$25.00 each. Contact the Chairpersons, Hilda at 856-2760, or Ann at 856-6642 for any questions you may have. Everything starts at 11:00 a.m This fun day is being sponsored by the Georgetown Historical Society.	 \$ 20.00 Individual \$ 25.00 Family \$ 35.00 Patron \$ 50.00 Business Associate \$ 200.00 Life Membership

GET WELL WISHES

We are still sending our get well and thinking of you wishes to all of our members and friends at Harrison Senior Living at 110 North Street in Georgetown, De 19947. The list is as follows:

Edwin Pepper Penny Paine

At home following surgery is:

Elaine Frey 26 Fairway Ave., Country Club Vlg., Georgetown, De 19947

Get well wishes to members:

Ellery Parker at 20859 Wilkins Lane, Georgetown, De 19947

Patt Cheyney, 7 Country Lane, Lewes, De 19958

In the hospital is:

W. Layton Johnson, his home address for cards is, 315 North Bedford St., Georgetown, De 19947

We are glad Sam Warrington has recovered and is out and about again.

CONGRATULATIONS-

To all of the graduates, both High School and College. We won't try to name them for fear of leaving someone out. Good Luck in whatever endeavor you pursue!

Special Thanks To:::::

The guys that have been trying to keep ahead of mowing the lawn, and pasture. They are Jim, Wes, Lope, and to John (Jim's right hand man,) and to the SARA group for their assistance. That stands for Sussex Amateur Radio Association.

Their President is one of our own members, Bill Prettyman.

FREE TO THE FIRST STATE

We are glad to be a part of the Free to the First State program on Saturday, May 17, 2008. This is an annual event sponsored by the Delaware Tourism Commission from 10 a.m. until 3 P.M., and we will welcome tourists to the Marvel Museum, and also the Old Court House at 10 South Bedford Street at no charge. Everyone from Delaware will also be offered a free Lady Bug lapel pin as long as supplies last.

CRAFT SHOW

See flyer enclosed as a reminder of the Craft Show scheduled for Saturday, May 17th & Sunday, May 18th inside the Barrel Barn at the Marvel Museum. FREE ADMISSION & FOOD COURT Good time to do your Christmas shopping, WHY NOT?

GREETING CARDS

We now have several new greeting cards in the Gift Shop, and they are very reasonably priced at \$1.00 each for the regular size, or two for \$1.00 for the small size. Father's Day cards are available also. Come check us out.

* * * * Just a reminder

Don't forget the second edition of "Crossroads to County Seat" with the corrections and additions is still for sale at the Marvel Museum Gift Shop, and also at Delaware National Bank on Rt 113 and Edward Street, Georgetown.

Future Newsletters

Due to the increase in postage, and the fact that we won't be having regular meetings during July and August the next newsletter may not be out until September. Important notices may be a postcard.

ROOF DONATIONS

Special thanks to those who have donated recently for the roof repairs. They are as follows:

Peter Brown (second donation)

Remember, it is not too late to have your name included in this same spot next month! Your donations are tax deductible.

RIFLE RAFFLE

Don't forget, we still have some raffle tickets left for the (#6 of twelve) commemorative rifle. We cannot give it away until all of the tickets have been sold. Tickets at \$10.00 each are still available, call 855-9660 now so you won't miss out on the opportunity to win, or try to sell some for us.

WEBSITE

Please visit our Web site at www.marvelmuseum.com

SYMPATHY

DUES ARE DUE

Sympathy to the Miles Martin Isaacs family in the loss of Martin recently. Expressions of sympathy may be mailed to: Mrs. Suzanne Isaacs and family at 22010 DuPont Blvd, Georgetown, De 19947

Sympathy to the James Tyler, II and III families in the loss of Mrs. Virginia Tyler of the Methodist Manor House at 1001 Middleford Rd. Seaford, De 19973 and to James B. & Lorraine Tyler, III at 1 Westchester Drive, Georgetown, De 19947

If your dues are not current they are now past due! We have included a reminder in this newsletter if when checking our records we don't show yours as being paid up to date. Should you have any questions please call us at 855-9660 and we will check again for you.

Joan Messick, Treasurer

Did you get a green slip? Not a pink slip, a green slip saying your dues are past due!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

UPCOMING SCHEDULE

Covered dish indoor picnic, June 2, 2008 Lynch Building at Marvel Museum starting at 6:30 P.M. Main entrée, dessert and beverages will be provided. Cost is \$5.00 per person payable at the door.

Luncheon & Fashion Show Sussex Pines Country Club, Saturday, June 21, 2008 starting at 11:00 a.m. cost is \$25.00 per person.

Civil War Living History Weekend, set for Saturday, October 4th & Sunday, October 5th, re-enactors will be coming in on Friday, October 3rd. WE WILL NEED HELP FOR THIS WEEKEND!

NOTE:::: No regular meetings during July & August!!!

DONATIONS

Thanks to Art Mears and Lloyd Sammons for their recent donations of memorabilia to the museum.

Thanks to Jack & Pat Short for their many ongoing donations of different items to the museum.

NEW BOOK IN GIFT SHOP

Our speaker for the May 5th meeting was Mr. Michael Morgan, a well known author of books, and a speaker on many subjects. We now have his book in the Gift Shop, *Pirates & Patriots, Tales of the Delaware Coast.* The soft cover sells for \$21.95, and the hard back sells for \$27.95

TREE IN LYNCH BUILDING

Thanks to Hilda Parker, and Ann Couch, for designing, and decorating the tree in the Music Room of the Lynch Building for "April Showers Bring May Flowers."

HELP NEEDED

There is always something that needs to be done at the Museum. Don't be bashful, we can find a job for everyone, large or small. Just call 855-9660 and tell us when you would be available.

NEXT BOARD MEETING

Due to the Holiday the Board Meeting will be rescheduled to Wednesday, May 28th at 7:00 P.M.. If you are unable to attend please call Rosalie at 855-9660

Thanks,



Enjoy the summer!!

GEORGETOWN HISTORICAL SOCIETIES SPRING CRAFT SHOW

May 17th and May 18th 2008

9 AM - 3 PM Each Day

RAIN OR SHINE

To Be Held At The

NUTTER MARVEL MUSEUM

510 South Bedford Street

Georgetown, Delaware 19947

Questions Call: 856-2760 or 856-6642





FREE ADMISSION

FOOD COURT









Georgetown Instances Society 510 South Bodford Street Georgetown, DE 19947